
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 21-00976 Environmental Advisory Board 2/3/2022

DISCUSSION ITEM

SPONSOR: Katie Fox, Board Member

SUBJECT:

INTEGRATED PEST MANAGEMENT (IPM) PROGRAM

SUMMARY:

The City has created an IPM for the use on athletic fields. The question that has arisen is should
there be an IPM that incorporates the entire city, not just athletic fields.

This item seeks to discuss what has previously taken place, board member proposed amendments to
the existing document and a discussion of the need to have an overriding document that incorporates
the entire city.

This item will provide an update.

PRIOR ACTION:

The Environmental Advisory Board has discussed at numerous meetings.

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1) City’s IPM Plan
2) IPM Plan For Athletic Fields_KF
3) Kozman Comments_COP IPM PLan

PRESENTATION: No
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